AGM and Presentation

18 November 2010

This year's Annual General Meeting was held at the Cardiff City Stadium and was extremely well attended by our Board of Trustees, stakeholders, OHT staff and service users.











Mandy Evans our Chief Executive gave an opening speech about the last 25 years of OHT and the way forward.

The Chair of OHT Board Pam Bannister took the meeting and we had a presentation from our Auditors.

We also held a re-election of Trustee Board Members.

The venue was amazing and everyone had great fun.

We had a raffle with excellent prizes, including 4 tickets to see the Cardiff Devils.

We collected over £300 for Children in Need.

Everyone enjoyed the buffet and the disco after.















